From: Jalipa, Brent (BOS)

To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: 3832 18th st
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 11:29:37 AM

From: Rachel Howard <rachelhoward1@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 11:23 AM

To: Jalipa, Brent (BOS) <brent.jalipa@sfgov.org>
Subject: 3832 18th st

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Hello there,

| am writing to strongly oppose the development at 3832 18th St. This project is not what the
neighborhood needs as more families and POC elders get pushed out. This project is next to the
renovated RAD housing building and single family homes and duplexes. The proximity to Dolores
park will indeed be alluring for wealthy young people but is not what our community wants or
needs. Please uphold the appeal.

Rachel Howard
(415) 516-3496



